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CC: Andi Rawlarawl@ritchieconvergent.com
Date: 10/22/2013 4:47:34 PM

Subject: SCAHP FFM Group Meeting

Dear Leadership Group Members,
 
We are now 22 days into the rollout of the ACA Exchanges.  I am sure you are well aware of the 
massive ongoing problems and the prospects for future operational challenges both nationally and in 
South Carolina.  
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Based on the work to date and the feedback I have received from our members since October 1, I 
think we are ready to meet again to review the first several weeks of operations and to establish the 
next steps for the Group and the Action Committees. 
 
OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON NOVEMBER 6 AT 3:30 pm.  We will meet in the usual place, 
1333 Main Street, Columbia.  Large conference room, 1st floor.
 
This is an important meeting. Please plan to attend or send a representative from your 
organization who can report on your work and experiences with the FFM so far.  I also encourage 
you to review the work in our Box account to get up to speed on some of the projects within the 
FFM Group.
 
Thanks for your leadership. I look forward to seeing you on the 6th.
 
Jim


-- 

Jim Ritchie
 
Ritchie & Associates, LLC
330 E. Coffee Street (29601)
PO Box 72
Greenville, SC 29602

864.527.5955
jritchie@ritchieconvergent.com 
www.ritchieconvergent.com  
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